Meyera E. Oberndorf Central Library 
4100 Virginia Beach Boulevard
Virginia Beach, VA 23452

February 24, 2012

Dear Mr. Cook,

I am emailing to inquire whether I may occupy one of your meeting rooms on Saturday, April 14 for approximately 2 hours from 1:00 to 3:00 pm in order to make a presentation as a part of my senior project at Tallwood High School. 

As part of the requirement to graduate at Tallwood High School's Global Studies and World Languages Academy, each senior must research a topic of interest, write a research paper, and hold an event relevant to that research. My senior project answers the question “How does America's exportation of electronic waste affect the countries of China, India, and Ghana?” I plan to show a 23 minute documentary on the issue, have a guest speaker from the Virginia Aquarium speak on their recycling events, and make a petition available for the guests to sign.

I appreciate your assistance in this matter. Please email me if the above date and time are available for my event. My email address is: IgokiR@yahoo.com.  

Thank you, 

Rachael Njuki

